
Udny Resilience Group – Distribution of Sandbags for Storm Babet 

Following the first stock on sandbags being delivered by Aberdeenshire Council and an Amber weather 

warning in force for this region from 06:00 on Thursday 19th October to 18:00 on Friday 20th October, 

filled sandbags are available from the Pitmedden South Car Park to mitigate against flooding in 

domestic properties across the Udny Parish (Pitmedden, Udny Green, Hattoncrook). 

Udny Resilience Group will be distributing sandbags throughout Thursday and Friday at the following 

times from the Pitmedden South Car Park (What 3 Words: draw.trim.static): 

Thursday 19th October: 

• 0700 

• 0900 

• 1100 

• 1300 

• 1500 

• 1700 

• 2000 

Friday 20th October: 

• 0700 

• 0900 

• 1100 

• 1300 

• 1500 

Given limited supplies, we ask that you only take what you need to best protect your property.  

If you have any questions or queries please ring 07771 846225. 


